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The Joint Commission Complaint Form

Any practitioner who has concerns about the safety or quality of care provided in the hospital 
may report these concerns to The Joint Commission. No disciplinary action will be taken 
if concerns are shared with The Joint Commission, and hospitals should demonstrate 
this commitment by refraining from taking action against employees or practitioners who 
report their concerns to The Joint Commission. Anyone who has concerns about the safety 
or quality of care at an accredited organization may share those concerns with The Joint 
Commission Office of Quality Monitoring by phoning (800) 994-6610, or by sending an e-mail 
to complaint@jointcommission.org.


